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Subject: Tax Deductible Gift Recipient Reform Opportunities - Discussion Paper
To: DGR@treasury.gov

I wish to make a submission on the above discussion paper. In my opinion this paper is
nothing more than a flagrant attempt by the current federal government to undermine the
funding of NGO's and other groups that oppose it's political agenda. It is an attack on
democracy and I urge that no changes be made to the current arrangements for Deductible
Gift Recipient status.

Regards

Michael Flaherty




